
 
 

        

 
      

      
 

     
 

              
             

             
                

          
 

            
         

 
             

                
    

 

 

Site establishment and utility investigations for 
Denmark Link Road from 23 January 

Community update | January 2023 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is continuing work on the North West Growth Area Road 
Network Strategy. Early works for Denmark Link Road upgrade project are now complete 
and we are moving into pre-construction work which includes utility investigations and the 
establishment of the site compound at the corner of Garfield Road West and Denmark Road. 
This work will begin from Monday 23 January. 

The Denmark Link Road project includes constructing the missing local road connections 
between Garfield Road West, Riverstone and Bridge Street, Schofields. 

Transport has engaged Burton Contractors to carry out construction of the project until 
2024. We will let you know in advance when the major construction begins and what work 
will be involved. 
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Denmark Link Road 
Community update | January 2023 

What are we doing? 

From Monday 23 January, we will be conducting utility investigation work on Denmark Road, 
Carlton Street, West Parade and Garfield Road West. 

We will also be establishing our site compound at the south-eastern corner of Denmark Road 
and Garfield Road West during the day. 

Our work schedule 

We will be working on local roads from Monday 23 January, weather permitting. This will be 
carried out during the day and will be completed by Monday 13 February. Our work hours are 
7am - 6pm Monday to Friday. 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance 
on surrounding residents and businesses by using noise blankets where possible and turning 
off machinery when not in use. 

Equipment used for these activities include heavy and light vehicles, saw cutter and a 
vacuum truck. 

Traffic changes 

Most of the work will take place in the road reserve. There will be temporary traffic changes 
during our work for the safety of motorists and our workers. Please keep to speed limits and 
follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. Access to residential properties will always 
be maintained. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App. Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

Contact us 
If you would like to receive further information or project updates, join our distribution list by 
calling 1300 338 306 or emailing dlrconstruction@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

If you have any questions, please contact our project team: 

0429 528 430 

dlrconstruction@transport.nsw.gov.au 

nswroads.work/denmarkrd 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the 
Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 
1300 338 306. 
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